
 KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 

     PUBLIC HEARING 

    SIGN CODE UPDATE 

    JULY 7, 2022 
 

The Kalama City Council will hold a Public Hearing on the 

Planning Commission’s recommendations for the updates to the 

City Sign Code. 

When: July 7, 2022 @ 7:00pm 

Where: at the Kalama City Council Chambers, 320 N. First Street  

The meeting will be a hybrid meeting and is open to the public.  

Questions? (360) 673-4561  

 
 


